
 

 

Recap of the Month 

-​ Well done to Gracie, Lucas, James & 

Ronan who represented Murrisk NS in 

the local Sports Quiz. 

 

-​ All classes have begun engaging in the 

RSE programme with their relevant 

class groupings. 

 

-​ The Senior Room helped the younger children to make St. Brigid’s Crosses! 

   
 

January Birthday Shout Outs! 
 

Zlata 

 

‘BYE BYE BIRDIE’ 
The whole school went to watch Sancta 

Maria’s production of Bye Bye Birdie. It was 

an amazing show! 

 
 

Dates for the diary: 
●​ Bank Holiday Monday 3rd February to mark the feast of St. Brigid.  
●​ Enrolment Week starting on the 17th February. Enrolment forms are available on the school website 

and from Helena in the office.  
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Junior Room 
-First class were learning all about Length in Maths and they also took part in some STEM experiments. 
-The Junior Infants were learningall about numbers and working with their hands to help their fine motor 
skills. 

 
 

 

Middle Room 
-The Middle Room has started learning their multiplication tables and have been using songs to help them 
remember…. Like ‘Row, Row, Row Your Boat’ for 4s! 
-The Middle Room also did an Art piece depicting themselves trying to catch snowflakes!  
-2nd Class are practicing their prayers for their First Confessions. 

 
 

Senior Ro om 
-The Senior Room did Art lessons this month based on storms & tornadoes and also they sketched pictures 
into styrofoam, painted over their sketches and then printed them onto coloured paper. 
-They are also learning about the Map of Europe, each country's name, capital city, their flags and so much 
more. 
-Each child in the Senior Room is practicing letter writing by writing to a historical place in Ireland…  
e.g.; RTE, Fota Wildlife Park, Dept of Education and even a Donkey Sanctuary! 

 
 

Watch this Space in February: 
●​ Our new SNA, Helen Monaghan, is starting with us on the 4th February.  

We look forward to welcoming her to our school.   
●​ Two teams are representing Murrisk NS in the Credit Union Quiz on the 7th February.  

We wish them the best of luck! 
●​ Spar Soccer Tournament will take place in late February. Murrisk NS will be entering a Girls team 

and a Boys team. Thanks to Donncha McCarrick for his training sessions every Friday. 

 


